
June 1, 2017

Township of North Huron,

P.O. Box 90

Wingham, Ontario

NOG 2WO

Re : EastWawanosh 150 Anniversary -North Huron Council approval of event, Noise By-law Extension

and Municipal Clerk's Letter.

Reeve Vincent & Council

The East Wawanosh 150 Anniversary Committee respectfully requests Township of North

Huron Council as owner of the property provide a letter of approval that they are aware of the event/

approve the event and approve of the alcohol at the event (AGCO wording) for the refreshment tent at

the June 30 - July 2, 2017 event being held at the Belgrave Community Centre and surrounding grounds.

This letter will be submitted toAGCO as part of the information for the Temporary License Extension

Application.

We also ask that the Noise By-law be extended from 11:00 pm to 1:00 am for June 30t / July 1st

and 2nd, 2017.

We also wish to requests letter from the Municipai Clerk stating "no objection to the extension

of the proposed extended license area" for the Temporary License Extension Application which is

required to extend the Belgrave Community Centre Board's License to the refreshment tent on the

grounds.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Should you have any questions or require additional information concerning this matter, please contact

me at 519-357-2336.

Sincerely,

Joan Vincent

Secretary/Treasurer

East Wawanosh 150 Anniversary Committee


